
Re: the law
1 message

Guy <unstopped.expression@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 29, 2023 at 12:54 PM
To: michaelhuarte@gmail.com

Michael Huarte

I have just received yet another water bill and have not received the judgement awarded to me by the
court yet.  This was just reported to the police and I am awaiting their response.  Please adhere to the
law or you may be held in contempt of court.  This is being sent as a matter of record.

Indigo Michaud 


